
 
 

ORDER REMINDER: 

 

If you still wish to order Viagra or Cialis from us then you have 30 days to do so. 
Starting August 3rd, 2007 we will require physician consultations. 
If you order within this time frame then this will exempt you from our new policy. 
 
We have included our website link below for you to use. 
http://www.imelyyahionn.com 
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
Justin McFall 
Sales Representative 
Online Sildenafil Citrate 

 

 


